
 

 

I-70 ADVISORY:  
Exit 239 Soundwall Construction  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I-70 Exit 239 – Timber Soundwall 
Construction & Miner Street Closure 
 
Project Description: CDOT is replacing the timber 
soundwall at westbound I-70 Exit 239 (Idaho Springs) 
and moving it a few feet north to accommodate the 
construction of a westbound I-70 peak period shoulder 
lane. One block of Miner Street will be closed to 
through traffic for equipment staging.  

 
Miner Street Closure: Miner Street between 1st and 2nd 
Avenue at the westbound I-70 Exit 239 off-ramp will be 
closed to through traffic. Local traffic will be granted 
access to driveways. Detour signage is in place. 
 
Schedule: Work began Feb 3 and will last for approx. 8 
weeks.To expedite construction of the soundwall, crews 
will be working 7 days a week between 7 a.m. and 6 
p.m. Some night work may also be required. All 
construction schedules are weather dependent and 
subject to change. 
 
Coping with Construction: Residents are encouraged to 
contact us with any concerns about the construction 

schedule, right of way access, or other issues. 

Call 720.828.8299 Email cdot_wbppslproject@state.co.us Text wbI70 to 21000 Plan COTrip.org 

 
 

CDOT is moving this timber soundwall at 
westbound I-70 Exit 239 a few feet to the 
north to accommodate construction of a 

new westbound I-70 peak period shoulder 
lane from the Veterans Memorial Tunnels 

to the Empire Junction. 
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